Key, Lori

From: L Martinez

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 1:16 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Vaccine Passports Public Comment

Dear, Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

| am writing you this email to ask you to please be among the leaders who are fighting for the rights and wellbeing of
its citizens. | am a mother of 6 children who has lived in Ventura the majority of my life. We love our community and
desire to see it thrive. My family are among the people who have fully recovered from covid-19 and for that | am
thankful. We are also unable to take the vaccine for medical purposes. | ask you, to please not implement a vaccine
passport system for Ventura County. This would strip away our God given freedoms, that are protected by the
Constitution and result in medical discrimation which has been fought for and protected in the past. This would
personally harm my ability to care for my family and it would cause lifelong damage to this community.

Thank you,
Lea Martinez



